
Thank you to the many families that sent condolences to the family of our caretaker, Robert Blyskosz. A 
book of condolences has been in the Guidance office, and will be delivered at the end of next week to 
the Blyskosz family. Students have been encouraged to share messages, and your email messages have 
been included. 
 
Semester 2 Timetables 
On Thursday, all students received copies of their Semester 2 timetables. Students must bring this 
timetable to their classes, beginning on February 2. All timetable changes must be made by noon on 
Tuesday, January 30. There will be no timetable changes made after this time, unless a student has 
failed a course and no longer has the prerequisite for a second semester course.  
 
Please note that timetable changes are based on programming needs. Changes will not be made based 
on teacher preference or spare preferences. 
 
Students that are wishing to drop a course in semester 2 should make arrangements with Guidance as 
soon as possible to free up a spot for another student as many classes are full. 
 
Exam Accommodations 
Announcements have been made all week to students needing accommodations other than extra time 
on upcoming exams.  Students supported with IEPs or ILPs must make arrangements through G44 by 
Wednesday January 17. If your child requires such support, please ensure that they visit room G44 as 
soon as possible. 
Students only requiring extra time do not need to make any such arrangements. Extra time will be 
provided in the regular examination setting. 
 
Exam Schedule 
Please ensure that you have reviewed the exam schedule with your child.  The recent timetable they 
received will show the exact course code and section to assist with this.  It is the student’s responsibility 
to be at school on the correct date, at the correct time, in the correct room in order to write their exam. 
 
Courses with textbooks – students must return their textbook at the time of the exam. If your child has 
lost their textbook, payment should be made in the Main Office PRIOR to the exam. 
 
Attendance 
Families are reminded that the school must be notified if your child is going to be absent from school.  
Please call (416) 393-1860 or email ForestHill.CI@tdsb.on.ca informing us of your child’s name, the date 
they will be away and the reason for absence. 
 
Wishing you a great weekend, 
 
Reiko Fuentes 
Principal 
Forest Hill Collegiate Institute 
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